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OiL CONSERVATION COrMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXIC2O

November 1¢, 1553

Toklan Froduction Company
Attentiont Mr, C, K, Smith
635 Rennedy Bldg.

Tulse, Oklahoma

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of the gas well plet on your Williamson

#2, 23-21-37, but examination of our file shows that we do not have =z Form
C~110 showing the gas transporter, nor do we have Form C-104, Rejuest for
Ges Allowable. We clo have a letter from & My, Bowers, dated February

13, 1951, mentioning the enclosure of Form C-104 and it is altogether podie
Bible that we have misplaced these forms. If You have an approved copy of
Form C-104 or C-110 we shall appreciate it very much if you will supply

us with a copy for our files. If you do not have an arrroved copy of
either of these forms it will be necessary for you to submit them in quade
ruplicate. We shall appreciate your usual prompt attention to this mate
“eXe

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Ao L. POI‘teI‘, Jr.
Proration Manager
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